Legislation #2000-22 – ad hoc committee was formed and presented a report to the GWC on 3/06/02, none of the changes suggested by the committee took effect after MUCH discussion, file closed 8/13/04.



MEMORANDUM

To:

Edward T. Foote II, President

From:

Steven Green

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

6 April 2001

Subject:

Faculty Senate Legislation #2000-22(D) - Creation of a Faculty Committee to review

the Honors Program

Stemming from a recommendation by the Task Force on Attracting Top-Quality Students to create a two-tiered honors program (a highest caliber track and a modified version of the current honor program), the Faculty Senate, at its 28 March 2001 meeting, voted to approve the creation of a Faculty Committee to review and make recommendations on the Honors Program.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your information.

SG/kl

cc:

Luis Glaser, Provost

Benjiman D. Webb, Director of the Honors Program

Paul Orehovec, Chair, Task Force on Attracting Top-Quality Students